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Waste Batteries 
 
As producer’s of industrial batteries under the Waste Batteries and Accumulators 
Regulations 2009, we B. Braun Medical Ltd and B. Braun Avitum UK Ltd produce; Nickel 
Cadmium, Nickel-metal hydride, Lithium ion and Lead acid batteries. We are obliged to 
take back free of charge waste industrial batteries supplied to an end user, for treatment 
and recycling. We are required to do this in any calendar year we place new industrial 
batteries on the market.  
 
If any of our customers or in certain cases other end users, require us to take back 
Industrial batteries, they should contact us at the below address. We will agree the 
necessary arrangements for the return, proper treatment and recycling of the waste 
industrial batteries.  
 
As a producer of portable batteries under the Waste Batteries and Accumulators 
Regulations 2009, we B. Braun Medical Ltd produce Lithium ion batteries and are 
registered on the National Waste Packaging Database as a small producer (under 1 tonne 
per year). We are required to report this amount for each calendar year we place new 
portable batteries on the market.  
 
Customers can also return waste batteries for disposal to the address below. 
Please address these to Goods Inwards at our Technical Services unit in Sheffield, clearly 
marked ‘Waste Batteries’ and we will dispose of them via our permitted waste 
contractors for proper treatment and recycling. 
 
B. Braun Medical Ltd - Technical Services 
Goods Inwards – Waste Batteries 
Unit 7a Chambers Way 
Thorncliffe Industrial Park 
Chapeltown 
Sheffield 
S35 2PH 
 
B. Braun Medical Ltd is registered with the National Waste Packaging Database as a 
producer of industrial batteries and (small) producer of portable batteries (registration 
number NPWD 276625). 
 
B. Braun Avitum UK Ltd is registered with the National Waste Packaging Database as a 
producer of industrial batteries (registration number NPWD 311596). 
 
 
Ref: B. Braun UK Group Waste Batteries Statement, version 03/13374, valid from August 2018. 

 


